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CHICAGO — Governor Pritzker today urged President Joe Biden and the federal 
government to ensure that Illinois receives federal funding that reflects its growth of 
250,000 residents, lifting the state’s population to more than 13 million for the first time 
in its history.



Illinois’s population was undercounted by roughly 2% in the 2020 census. The adjusted 
Census results show an increase in Illinois’ population as people move to the state in 
pursuit of expanded economic and employment opportunities.

“Illinois is growing, and our federal funding should reflect that reality,” said Governor 
JB Pritzker. “Nearly 250,000 Illinoisans—the majority of whom are from historically 
disenfranchised and underserved communities—were not represented in the Census 
results. That’s why I have urged President Biden and the federal government to ensure 
that the local communities of Illinois receive the federal dollars they are entitled to—and 
deserve. I thank the President for his commitment to an accurate Census count, and I 
look forward to working with him to guarantee that our state secures its fair share of 
federal funding.”

Governor Pritzker’s letter to President Biden calls for adjusted population counts to be 
considered when allocating over $1.5 trillion in federal funds for Medicare, affordable 
housing, homeland security, and other essential programs. Census undercounts often 
disservice Black, Latino, and minority residents who are historically underserved by 
federal resources such as these, making the correct appropriation of these funds even 
more important. The letter requests that President Biden support any efforts to factor the 
new data into equitable funding allocations.

The Census Bureau’s Post Enumeration Survey (PES) is a follow-up survey to the 
census count meant to examine the results for accuracy through additional statistical 
sampling. The original census count, which inaccurately showed a population decline, 
resulted in Illinois losing one congressional seat, making accurate appropriation of funds 
even more essential to ensure Illinoisans can access the resources they need over the 
next decade.

This updated count reflects Illinois’s rising status in the region and the country as a site 
of innovation and opportunity. Increased investment by the Pritzker administration in 
training and apprenticeship programs in manufacturing and aviation have created jobs 
and attracted new residents across the state.


